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When things get scary, it’s nice to know that Odd is on our side. The
one and only Odd Thomas is back—in his second edgy and enthralling
graphic-novel adventure from #1 New York Times bestselling suspense
master Dean Koontz. It’s Halloween in Pico Mundo, California, and
there’s a whiff of something wicked in the autumn air. While the town
prepares for its annual festivities, young fry cook Odd Thomas can’t
shake the feeling that make-believe goblins and ghouls aren’t the only
things on the prowl. And he should know, since he can see what others
cannot: the spirits of the restless dead. But even his frequent
visitor, the specter of Elvis Presley, can’t seem to point Odd in the
right direction. With the help of his gun-toting girlfriend, Stormy,
Odd is out to uncover the terrible truth. Is something sinister afoot
in the remote barn guarded by devilish masked men? Has All Hallows Eve
mischief taken a malevolent turn? Or is the pleading ghost of a trickor-treater a frightening omen of doom?

A New Approach to Odd-Times for Drum Set
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Loop me in, odd one. The words, spoken in
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over her. For this was a favorite phrase of Stormy Llewellyn, his lost
love. In the haunted halls of the isolated monastery where he had
sought peace, Odd Thomas is stalking spirits of an infinitely darker
nature. As he steadfastly journeys toward his mysterious destiny, Odd
Thomas has established himself as one of the most beloved and unique
fictional heroes of our time. Now, wielding all the power and magic of
a master storyteller at the pinnacle of his craft, Dean Koontz follows
Odd into a singular new world where he hopes to make a fresh
beginning—but where he will meet an adversary as old and inexorable as
time itself.

Never Split the Difference
Brother Odd
An instant New York Times bestseller! The sequel to the New York Times
bestselling The Odd 1s Out, with all new and never-before-seen content
featuring opinions, stories, and signature characters from YouTube
phenomenon James Rallison James Rallison has always felt like he was
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looking
in. His
behavior, and with over 13 million subscribers and millions more
followers on social media, these animations have found their way into
the hearts of fans who also feel like a bit of an odd one. In this
second installment in the Odd 1s Out series, James is back with
characters, stories, and opinions, including: • The upside of the
robot uprising • Questionable pizza toppings • Strange yet completely
reasonable fears • Inventions that don't exist, but should Offering
advice on accepting your quirks and growing up in the Internet age,
The Odd 1s Out: The First Sequel is sure to be a must-have for old and
new fans alike.

Demon Seed
A tender, humorous and compelling tale of Viking adventure by multiaward-winning author Neil Gaiman.

The Odd 1s Out
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Jane Hawk—fiction’s most relentless,
resourceful, stunning new heroine—continues her battle against a
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riveting sequel to The Silent Corner. “No
time to delay. Do what you were born to do. Fame will be yours when
you do this.” These are the words that ring in the mind of mildmannered, beloved schoolteacher Cora Gundersun—just before she takes
her own life, and many others’, in a shocking act of carnage. When the
disturbing contents of her secret journal are discovered, it seems
certain that she must have been insane. But Jane Hawk knows better. In
the wake of her husband’s inexplicable suicide—and the equally
mysterious deaths of scores of other exemplary individuals—Jane picks
up the trail of a secret cabal of powerful players who think
themselves above the law and beyond punishment. But the ruthless
people bent on hijacking America’s future for their own monstrous ends
never banked on a highly trained FBI agent willing to go rogue—and
become the nation’s most wanted fugitive—in order to derail their
insidious plans to gain absolute power with a terrifying technological
breakthrough. Driven by love for her lost husband and by fear for the
five-year-old son she has sent into hiding, Jane Hawk has become an
unstoppable predator. Those she is hunting will have nowhere to run
when her shadow falls across them. Don’t miss any of Dean Koontz’s
gripping Jane Hawk thrillers: THE SILENT CORNER • THE WHISPERING ROOM
• THE CROOKED STAIRCASE • THE FORBIDDEN DOOR • THE NIGHT WINDOW
(Coming Soon!) Praise for The Whispering Room “Koontz has never
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situation gets very complex indeed, as Jane pursues the people behind
the conspiracy with the kind of single-minded relentlessness that
makes the book absolutely spellbinding. As good as The Silent Corner
was, this one’s even better. . . . Koontz is on another roll with a
new series that boasts a juicy premise and a compelling star. . . .
Pure gold.”—Booklist (starred review) “A deeply layered, satisfying
thriller that is character-driven and nearly impossible to put down .
. . grounded in many real-world, current issues . . . [The Whispering
Room] never loses sight of the classic political/sci-fi/thriller
elements that make it so much fun to read.”—Bookreporter

Odd Gods
The first graphic novel from Dean Koontz, featuring the famously wellloved character of Odd Thomas.

The Order of Odd-Fish
From #1 New York Times bestselling author Neil Gaiman, an ingenious
and captivating reimagining of Rudyard Kipling's adventure The Jungle
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Book that is
a glorious
meditation
on love, loss, survival, sacrifice,
and what it means to truly be alive?one of ten classic Gaiman works
repackaged with elegant original watercolor art by acclaimed artist
Henry Sene Yee Nobody Owens, known to his friends as Bod, is a normal
boy. He would have been completely normal if he didn't live in a
sprawling graveyard, being raised and educated by ghosts, with a
solitary guardian who belongs to neither the world of the living nor
of the dead. There are dangers and adventures in the graveyard for a
boy--an ancient Indigo Man beneath the hill, a gateway to a desert
leading to an abandoned city of ghouls, the strange and terrible
menace of the Sleer. But if Bod leaves the graveyard, then he will
come under attack from the man Jack--who has already killed Bod's
family. . . By turns macabre, uplifting, sinister, and heartwarming,
Neil Gaiman's #1 national bestseller is an ingenious reimagining of
Rudyard Kipling's classic adventure The Jungle Book. Called a "novel
of wonder . . . a tale of unforgettable enchantment" by the New York
Times Book Review, The Graveyard Book has captivated readers of all
ages with its timeless meditation on love, loss, survival, and
sacrifice . . . and what it means to truly be alive.

Odd Interlude
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Odd Hours
Instant New York Times bestseller · Hilarious stories and advice about
the ups and downs of growing up, from a popular YouTube artist and
storyteller. Like any shy teen turned young adult, YouTube star James
Rallison ("The Odd 1s Out") is used to being on the outside looking
in. He wasn't partying in high school or winning football games like
his older brother. Instead, he posted comics on the Internet. Now,
he's ready to share his hard-earned advice from his 21 years of life
in the funny, relatable voice his fans love. In this illustrated
collection, Rallison tells his own stories of growing up as the "odd
one out": in art class with his twin sister (she was more talented),
in the middle school locker room, and up to one strange year of
college (he dropped out). Each story is filled with the little lessons
he picked up along the way, serious and otherwise, like: * How to be
cool (in seventh grade) * Why it's OK to be second-best at something,
and * How to survive your first, confidence-killing job interviews
Filled with fan-favorite comics and never-before-seen material, this
tongue-in-cheek take on some of the weirdest, funniest parts of life
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8 9 and 10
A comprehensive introduction to statistics that teaches the
fundamentals with real-life scenarios, and covers histograms,
quartiles, probability, Bayes' theorem, predictions, approximations,
random samples, and related topics.

Forever Odd
On the heels of his hugely successful "Dreamcatchers" King delivers
another classic novel about boys, men, and a terrifying force only
they can contain.

Flowers for Algernon
A former international hostage negotiator for the FBI offers a new,
field-tested approach to high-stakes negotiations—whether in the
boardroom or at home. After a stint policing the rough streets of
Kansas City, Missouri, Chris Voss joined the FBI, where his career as
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a hostage negotiator
him face-to-face with a range of
criminals, including bank robbers and terrorists. Reaching the
pinnacle of his profession, he became the FBI’s lead international
kidnapping negotiator. Never Split the Difference takes you inside the
world of high-stakes negotiations and into Voss’s head, revealing the
skills that helped him and his colleagues succeed where it mattered
most: saving lives. In this practical guide, he shares the nine
effective principles—counterintuitive tactics and strategies—you too
can use to become more persuasive in both your professional and
personal life. Life is a series of negotiations you should be prepared
for: buying a car, negotiating a salary, buying a home, renegotiating
rent, deliberating with your partner. Taking emotional intelligence
and intuition to the next level, Never Split the Difference gives you
the competitive edge in any discussion.

The Jungle Book
When a young girl ventures through a hidden door, she finds another
life with shocking similarities to her own. Coraline has moved to a
new house with her parents and she is fascinated by the fact that
their 'house' is in fact only half a house! Divided into flats years
before, there is a brick wall behind a door where once there was a
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again and the intrepid Coraline
wanders down it. And so a nightmare-ish mystery begins that takes
Coraline into the arms of counterfeit parents and a life that isn't
quite right. Can Coraline get out? Can she find her real parents? Will
life ever be the same again?

The Phantom Tollbooth
"A CHALLENGING AND SATISFYING THRILLER. . .[WITH] MANY SURPRISING
TWISTS. " --The New York Times Jane Whitefield is a Native American
guide who leads people out of the wilderness--not the tree-filled
variety but the kind created by enemies who want you dead. She is in
the one-woman business of helping the desperate disappear. Thanks to
her membership in the Wolf Clan of the Seneca tribe, she can fool any
pursuer, cover any trail, and then provide her clients with new
identities, complete with authentic paperwork. Jane knows all the
tricks, ancient and modern; in fact, she has invented several of them
herself. So she is only mildly surprised to find an intruder waiting
for her when she returns home one day. An ex-cop suspected of
embezzling, John Felker wants Jane to do for him what she did for his
buddy Harry Kemple: make him vanish. But as Jane opens a door out of
the world for Felker, she walks into a trap that will take all her
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cunning
escape.
ideas and original characters out of thin air. The strong-willed
heroine he introduces in Vanishing Act rates as one of his most
singular creations." --The New York Times Book Review ONE THRILLER
THAT MUST BE READ . . . .Perry has created his most complex and
compelling protagonist." --San Francisco Examiner From the Paperback
edition.

The Whispering Room
In this book and accompanying audio, drummer Steve Lyman gives an indepth look at the construction and application of modern time
signatures. Breaking down metric units from 5/8 through 17/16, the
material provides clear methods ofunderstanding these meters in ways
that are fun, creative and insightful. Written specifically for the
drum set, this book represents one of the few texts there are onthe
subject and is applicable to a wide range of levels and styles

The Odd 1s Out: The First Sequel
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • When this relentless rogue FBI agent comes
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latest thrilling Jane Hawk novel by the #1 New York Times bestselling
author of The Silent Corner. “Koontz continues the incredible saga of
the robust character of Jane Hawk, and it’s as terrific as the others
in the series.”—Associated Press “We’re rewriting the play, and the
play is this country, the world, the future. We break Jane’s heart,
we’ll also break her will.” She was one of the FBI’s top agents until
she became the nation’s most-wanted fugitive. Now Jane Hawk may be all
that stands between a free nation and its enslavement by a powerful
secret society’s terrifying mind-control technology. She couldn’t save
her husband, or the others whose lives have been destroyed, but
equipped with superior tactical and survival skills—and the fury born
of a broken heart and a hunger for justice—Jane has struck major blows
against the insidious cabal. But Jane’s enemies are about to hit back
hard. If their best operatives can’t outrun her, they mean to bring
her running to them, using her five-year-old son as bait. Jane knows
there’s no underestimating their capabilities, but she must battle her
way back across the country to the remote shelter where her boy is
safely hidden . . . for now. As she moves resolutely forward, new
threats begin to emerge: a growing number of brain-altered victims
driven hopelessly, violently insane. With the madness spreading like a
virus, the war between Jane and her enemies will become a fight for
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lethal terror unleashed from behind the
forbidden door. Don’t miss any of Dean Koontz’s gripping Jane Hawk
thrillers: THE SILENT CORNER • THE WHISPERING ROOM • THE CROOKED
STAIRCASE • THE FORBIDDEN DOOR • THE NIGHT WINDOW (Coming Soon!)
Praise for The Forbidden Door “Compelling and enthralling.”—New York
Journal of Books “Mind-blowing. . . [a] gripping series . . . a thrill
ride. [Dean Koontz is] able to distract you for hours.”—Bookreporter
“Koontz is on another roll with a new series that boasts a juicy
premise and a compelling star. . . . Pure gold.”—Booklist

Odd Thomas
Politics is a work of political philosophy by Aristotle, a 4th-century
BC Greek philosopher. The end of the Nicomachean Ethics declared that
the inquiry into ethics necessarily follows into politics, and the two
works are frequently considered to be parts of a larger treatise, or
perhaps connected lectures, dealing with the "philosophy of human
affairs." The title of the Politics literally means "the things
concerning the polis." Aristotle's Politics is divided into eight
books which are each further divided into chapters. Citations of this
work, as with the rest of the works of Aristotle, are often made by
referring to the Bekker section numbers. Politics spans the Bekker
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theoretical city-states' constitutions, Aristotle classified them
according to various criteria. On one side stand the true (or good)
constitutions, which are considered such because they aim for the
common good, and on the other side the perverted (or deviant) ones,
considered such because they aim for the well being of only a part of
the city. The constitutions are then sorted according to the "number"
of those who participate to the magistracies: one, a few, or many.
Aristotle's sixfold classification is slightly different from the one
found in The Statesman by Plato. The diagram above illustrates
Aristotle's classification. The literary character of the Politics is
subject to some dispute, growing out of the textual difficulties that
attended the loss of Aristotle's works. Book III ends with a sentence
that is repeated almost verbatim at the start of Book VII, while the
intervening Books IV–VI seem to have a very different flavor from the
rest; Book IV seems to refer several times back to the discussion of
the best regime contained in Books VII–VIII. Some editors have
therefore inserted Books VII–VIII after Book III.

Joey Drew Studios Employee Handbook (Bendy and the Ink
Machine)
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Small-town guy
meets
evil A spine-tingling Odd Thomas
novella.

Odd and the Frost Giants
Odd Thomas, a young fry cook who has the ability to communicate with
the dead, is led by his dreams to a small California coastal town
where he is faced with a darkness that seems to be stalking the entire
world.

Saint Odd
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
SUSPENSE MAGAZINE • Includes Dean Koontz’s short story “You Are
Destined to Be Together Forever” From “one of the master storytellers
of this or any age” (The Tampa Tribune) comes the stunning final
adventure of “one of the most remarkable and appealing characters in
current fiction”(The Virginian-Pilot)—as Dean Koontz brings the
unforgettable odyssey of Odd Thomas to its dazzling conclusion. Odd
Thomas is back where it all started . . . because the time has come to
finish it. Since he left his simple life in the small town of Pico
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wonderful, mysterious and terrifying. Across the land, in the company
of mortals and spirits alike, he has known kindness and cruelty, felt
love and loss, saved lives and taken them—as he’s borne witness to
humanity’s greatest good and darkest evil. Again and again, he has
gone where he must and done what he had to do—for better or worse—with
his courage and devotion sorely tested, and his soul forever changed.
Every triumph has been hard won. Each sacrifice has taken its toll.
Now, whatever destiny drives him has finally steered his steps home,
where those he cares for most surround him, the memory of his
tragically lost true love haunts him, and one last challenge—vast and
dreadful—awaits him. For Odd Thomas, born to serve a purpose far
greater than himself, the wandering is done. Only the reckoning
remains. Praise for Saint Odd “Equal parts supernatural thriller,
cultural satire, character study, bildungsroman, offbeat love story,
road trip, spiritual meditation, and apocalyptic adventure, the Odd
Thomas books . . . are more than irresistible page-turners. They are
intimate, haunting, often heartrending, exhilarating, and beautifully
composed.”—Biography.com “Odd Thomas is such an endearing and likable
character and, more than anything else, has been the reason for the
success of the series. . . . For readers who have been with Odd all
along, Saint Odd will satisfy.”—Bookreporter Acclaim for Dean Koontz
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“Odd’s
intelligence and self-effacing humor, make him one of the most quietly
authoritative characters in recent popular fiction.”—Publishers Weekly
“Koontz gives his character wit, good humor, a familiarity with the
dark side of humanity—and moral outrage.”—USA Today “The ultimate
Everyman . . . an avatar of hope and honor and courage for all of
us—the linchpin of a rollicking good tale . . . Odd evokes the
homespun wisdom of Forrest Gump amid the mind-spinning adventures of a
Jack Bauer.”—BookPage “There’s never anything predictable about an Odd
Thomas adventure.”—Booklist “The nice young fry cook with the occult
powers is [Koontz’s] most likable creation . . . candid, upright,
amusing and sometimes withering.”—The New York Times “An inventive . .
. mix of suspense, whimsy and uplift.”—The Washington Post “Heartfelt
and provocative . . . a wonderfully rich and entertaining
story.”—Chicago Sun-Times

From a Buick 8
JO LAROUCHE HAS lived her 13 years in the California desert with her
Aunt Lily, ever since she was dropped on Lily’s doorstep with this
note: This is Jo. Please take care of her. But beware. This is a
dangerous baby. At Lily’s annual Christmas costume party, a variety of
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forever—and into the mysterious, strange, fantastical world of
Eldritch City. There, Jo learns the scandalous truth about who she is,
and she and Lily join the Order of Odd-Fish, a collection of knights
who research useless information. Glamorous cockroach butlers,
pointless quests, obsolete weapons, and bizarre festivals fill their
days, but two villains are controlling their fate. Jo is inching
closer and closer to the day when her destiny is fulfilled, and no one
in Eldritch City will ever be the same. From the Hardcover edition.

House of Odd (Graphic Novel)
Diary of a Wimpy Kid meets Percy Jackson in Odd Gods, the first book
in a hilarious illustrated series about the most unlikely, unusual
Gods ever to grace the halls of Mount Olympus Middle School. Oddonis
may be the son of Zeus, but he’s a little bit…odd for a God. He’s so
odd, in fact, he’s not sure if he has any powers at all. And if that
isn’t enough, his twin brother Adonis is the most popular, most
athletic, and most otherworldly handsome God of them all. Oddonis’s
future at Mount Olympus Middle isn’t looking bright, especially when
he makes the last-minute decision to run against Adonis to be class
president. With the help of his friends Mathena (Goddess of math and
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things sniffling and snotty), Puneous
(the smallest God of them all), and Gaseous (enough said?), Oddonis is
determined to win the race, prove that his friends are as good as any
Greek God, and maybe, just maybe, find out what his true powers really
are. Read the hilarious new adventures of Oddonis and his friends from
debut children’s authors David Slavin and Daniel Weitzman, filled with
dozens of black-and-white illustrations by award-winning artist Adam
Lane.

Even and Odd
Oscar-winning film Charly starring Cliff Robertson and Claire Bloom-a
mentally challenged man receives an operation that turns him into a
geniusand introduces him to heartache.

Politics
Unlock the mysteries of the hit horror video game Bendy and the Ink
Machine in this terrifying, in-world guidebook!

The BFG (Colour Edition)
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The honest, Deeply
dreadful,
story of a Negro childhood and
youth, as set down by that rarely gifted American author, Richard
Wright.--Dorothy Canfield Fisher. Black Boy (1945) is a memoir by
American author Richard Wright, detailing his upbringing. Wright
describes his youth in the South: Mississippi, Arkansas and Tennessee,
and his eventual move to Chicago, where he establishes his writing
career. Black Boy gained high acclaim in the United States because of
Wright's honest and profound depiction of racism in America.

The Graveyard Book
His life unfolds with adventure, humor, and roller-coaster suspense.
He’s the “most likable creation” (The New York Times) of “one of the
master storytellers of this or any age” (The Tampa Tribune). And he’s
got one hell of a hidden talent. If you don’t know his name by now,
you’re the odd one out. Now all eight novels of Dean Koontz’s beloved
series are together in one convenient ebook bundle: ODD THOMAS FOREVER
ODD BROTHER ODD ODD HOURS ODD APOCALYPSE ODD INTERLUDE DEEPLY ODD
SAINT ODD “The dead don’t talk. I don’t know why.” But they do try to
communicate, with a short-order cook in a small desert town serving as
their reluctant confidant. Meet Odd Thomas, a gallant young sentinel
at the crossroads of life and death who has won hearts on both sides
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silent souls who seek out Odd want
justice. Occasionally their otherworldly tips help him prevent a
crime. You’re invited on an unforgettable journey through a world of
terror and transcendence to wonders beyond imagining. And you can have
no better guide than Odd Thomas. Acclaim for Dean Koontz and his Odd
Thomas novels “This is Koontz working at his pinnacle, providing
terrific entertainment that deals seriously with some of the deepest
themes of human existence: the nature of evil, the grip of fate and
the power of love.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “Supernatural
thrills with a side of laughs.”—The Denver Post “One would be hardpressed to find a more satisfying read. . . . Not since Watchers has
Dean Koontz created such an endearing and enduring character as Odd
Thomas. . . . A superb story from one of our contemporary
masters.”—San Antonio Express-News “An inventive . . . mix of
suspense, whimsy and uplift.”—The Washington Post “Heartfelt and
provocative . . . a wonderfully rich and entertaining story.”—Chicago
Sun-Times

In Odd We Trust (Odd Thomas Graphic Novel)
'Human beans is not really believing in giants, is they? Human beans
is not thinking we exist.' On a dark, silvery moonlit night, Sophie is
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Giant, the BFG, who only eats snozzcumbers and glugs frobscottle. But
there are other giants in Giant Country. Fifty foot brutes who gallop
far and wide every night to find human beans to eat. Can Sophie and
her friend the BFG stop them?

Head First Statistics
A computer with human-like qualities of artificial intelligence
develops criminal obsessions and takes over the completely automated
home of Susan Harris

The Night Window
Meet Odd Thomas, the unassuming young hero of Dean Koontz’s dazzling
New York Times bestseller, a gallant sentinel at the crossroads of
life and death who offers up his heart in these pages and will forever
capture yours. “The dead don’t talk. I don’t know why.” But they do
try to communicate, with a short-order cook in a small desert town
serving as their reluctant confidant. Sometimes the silent souls who
seek out Odd want justice. Occasionally their otherworldly tips help
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this
time it’s different. A stranger comes to
Pico Mundo, accompanied by a horde of hyena-like shades who herald an
imminent catastrophe. Aided by his soul mate, Stormy Llewellyn, and an
unlikely community of allies that includes the King of Rock ’n’ Roll,
Odd will race against time to thwart the gathering evil. His account
of these shattering hours, in which past and present, fate and
destiny, converge, is a testament by which to live—an unforgettable
fable for our time destined to rank among Dean Koontz’s most enduring
works.

Black Boy
Neil Gaiman—winner of both a Newbery and Carnegie Medal—presents four
of his best-loved acclaimed novels for young readers in this
collection. Coraline: When Coraline steps through a door to find
another house strangely similar to her own (only better), things seem
marvelous. But there's another mother there, and another father, and
they want her to stay and be their little girl. They want to change
her and never let her go. Coraline will have to fight with all her wit
and courage if she is to save herself and return to her ordinary life.
The Graveyard Book: Bod is an unusual boy who inhabits an unusual
place—he's the only living resident of a graveyard. Raised from
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infancy by the
ghosts,
werewolves,
and other cemetery denizens, Bod
has learned the antiquated customs of his guardians' time as well as
their ghostly teachings. But can a boy raised by ghosts face the
wonders and terrors of the worlds of both the living and the dead? The
Graveyard Book won the Newbery Medal and the Carnegie Medal and is a
Hugo Award Winner for Best Novel. Odd and the Frost Giants: In this
inventive, short, yet perfectly formed novel inspired by traditional
Norse mythology, Neil Gaiman takes readers on a wild and magical trip
to the land of giants and gods and back. Fortunately, the Milk: Find
out just how odd things get in this hilarious New York Times
bestselling story of time travel and breakfast cereal, expertly told
by Newbery Medalist and bestselling author Neil Gaiman and illustrated
by Skottie Young.

Odd Apocalypse
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The pistol appeared in his hand the way a
dove appears in the hand of a good magician, as if it materialized out
of thin air. “You think I won’t do it right here in the open. But
you’d be surprised. . . . You’ll drop before you get the breath to
scream.” The truck driver is decked out like a rhinestone cowboy, only
instead of a guitar he’s slinging a gun—and Odd Thomas is on the wrong
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Though
heOdd
narrowly dodges a bullet, Odd can’t
outrun the shocking vision burned into his mind . . . or the destiny
that will drive him into a harrowing showdown with absolute evil.
DEEPLY ODD How do you make sure a crime that hasn’t happened yet,
never does? That’s the critical question facing Odd Thomas, the young
man with a unique ability to commune with restless spirits and help
them find justice and peace. But this time, it’s the living who
desperately need Odd on their side. Three helpless innocents will be
brutally executed unless Odd can intervene in time. Who the potential
victims are and where they can be found remain a mystery. The only
thing Odd knows for sure is who the killer will be: the homicidal
stranger who tried to shoot him dead in a small-town parking lot. With
the ghost of Alfred Hitchcock riding shotgun and a network of unlikely
allies providing help along the way, Odd embarks on an interstate game
of cat and mouse with his sinister quarry. He will soon learn that his
adversary possesses abilities that may surpass his own and operates in
service to infinitely more formidable foes, with murder a mere prelude
to much deeper designs. Traveling across a landscape haunted by
portents of impending catastrophe, Odd will do what he must and go
where his path leads him, drawing ever closer to the dark heart of his
long journey—and, perhaps, to the bright light beyond. Praise for
Deeply Odd and Dean Koontz’s Odd Thomas series “Not since Watchers has
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created
such
an Odd
endearing and enduring character as Odd
Thomas. . . . One of our contemporary masters.”—San Antonio ExpressNews “[A] popular series . . . Koontz asks real questions about the
nature of good and evil.”—The New York Times Book Review “Odd evokes
the homespun wisdom of Forrest Gump amid the mind-spinning adventures
of a Jack Bauer. . . . The ultimate Everyman . . . an avatar of hope
and honor and courage for all of us—the linchpin of a rollicking good
tale.”—BookPage “There’s never anything predictable about an Odd
Thomas adventure. Another satisfying entry in this wildly popular
series. It’s Koontz, and it’s Odd. Class dismissed.”—Booklist

Vanishing Act
A half-magic girl learns about heroism and taking action when she and
her sister confront a wizard who endangers others for her own gain.

The Crooked Staircase
A journey through a land where Milo learns the importance of words and
numbers provides a cure for his boredom.
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Our Side
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Jane Hawk’s one-woman war comes to an
explosive climax as the rogue FBI agent gambles everything against a
terrifying conspiracy, for vengeance, for justice, and for humanity’s
freedom—from the author of The Silent Corner. “Jane Hawk is arguably
the best character Koontz has created. . . . Simply put,
wow.”—Associated Press A visionary young filmmaker hunted for sport
across a vast Colorado ranch by the celebrated billionaire at the
heart of a monstrous cabal . . . A brilliant computer hacker slipping
through top-secret databases a whisper ahead of security trackers,
gathering the facts to fight the all-powerful perpetrators of mass
murder . . . A pair of brutal operators, methodically shadowing their
targets with every cutting-edge tool in the arsenal of today’s
surveillance state . . . A sequence of quiet heroes—everyday
citizens—stepping up, stepping forward, intent on countering the
advancing darkness . . . A Vegas mob boss teamed with a homicidal
sociopath, circling a beloved boy and his protectors, aiming to secure
him as leverage against his fugitive mother . . . And that fugitive
mother herself, ex-agent Jane Hawk, closing in on the malevolent
architects of ruin she has stalked as they stalk her, prepared to
sacrifice herself to finally bring them down. These are the people and
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of The
the thrilling new novel in Dean
Koontz’s acclaimed Jane Hawk series. Replete—and then some—with the
ingenious twists, the spellbinding action, the resonant themes, the
sheer heart that have characterized Jane’s journey from the start, The
Night Window follows its extraordinary heroine to her long-sought
objective, in a stunning, unforgettable finale. Don’t miss any of Dean
Koontz’s gripping Jane Hawk thrillers: THE SILENT CORNER • THE
WHISPERING ROOM • THE CROOKED STAIRCASE • THE FORBIDDEN DOOR • THE
NIGHT WINDOW “The spectacular finale to Jane’s story . . . will hit
series fans with all the impact of a carefully calibrated hammer
blow.”—Booklist (starred review) “The best installment in the series
since the first . . . [Koontz] revs it up with entertaining encounters
and offbeat humor.”—Kirkus Reviews

The Complete Odd Thomas 8-Book Bundle
Could there really be such a thing as hell on earth? Odd only knows.
#1 New York Times bestselling maestro of macabre suspense Dean Koontz
plunges everyone’s favorite spirit-spotting fry cook into his most
frightening encounter yet, in the thrill-packed third Odd Thomas
graphic novel. Transforming a ramshackle mansion into a dream house
has become a nightmare for onetime Hollywood producer Nedra Nolan,
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spooked contractors scurrying off the job, claiming the place is
haunted. Who’s she gonna call? Her friend recommends Odd Thomas, the
mild-mannered young man with a gift for communing with ghosts who
won’t rest in peace. With his soul mate and sidekick, Stormy
Llewellyn, in tow, Odd agrees to investigate the eerie incidents. But
his spirit-seeking style is cramped by the obnoxious TV ghost hunters
Nedra hires to flush out the troublesome phantoms with elaborate
gadgets . . . and a psychic cat. As night falls and a raging storm
traps them all in the mazelike manse, Odd tries in vain to scare up
some lost souls. But instead, something more terrifying than any
apparition—something with flesh, blood, and teeth—makes its sinister
presence known. And with nowhere to hide, Odd and his fellow hunters
suddenly become the prey.

The Forbidden Door
“Koontz gives [Odd Thomas] wit, good humor, a familiarity with the
dark side of humanity—and moral outrage.”—USA Today Once presided over
by a Roaring ’20s Hollywood mogul, the magnificent West Coast estate
known as Roseland now harbors a reclusive billionaire financier and
his faithful servants—and their guests: Odd Thomas, the young fry cook
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and tries
to help them, and Annamaria, his
inscrutably charming traveling companion. Fresh from a harrowing clash
with lethal adversaries, they welcome their host’s hospitality. But
Odd’s extraordinary eye for the uncanny detects disturbing secrets
that could make Roseland more hell than haven. Soon enough the house
serves up a taste of its terrors, as Odd begins to unravel the darkest
mystery of his curious career. What consequences await those who
confront evil at its most profound? Odd only knows. “Odd Thomas is the
greatest character Dean Koontz has ever created. He’s funny, humble,
immensely likable, courageous, and just a joy to read about.”—Seattle
Post-Intelligencer “[Odd Thomas is] one of the most remarkable and
appealing characters in current fiction.”—The Virginian-Pilot
“Supernatural thrills with a side of laughs.”—The Denver Post

Deeply Odd
A Wrinkle in Time is the winner of the 1963 Newbery Medal. It was a
dark and stormy night—Meg Murry, her small brother Charles Wallace,
and her mother had come down to the kitchen for a midnight snack when
they were upset by the arrival of a most disturbing stranger. "Wild
nights are my glory," the unearthly stranger told them. "I just got
caught in a downdraft and blown off course. Let me sit down for a
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moment, and Deeply
then I'll
on Odd
my way. Speaking of ways, by the way,
there is such a thing as a tesseract." A tesseract (in case the reader
doesn't know) is a wrinkle in time. To tell more would rob the reader
of the enjoyment of Miss L'Engle's unusual book. A Wrinkle in Time,
winner of the Newbery Medal in 1963, is the story of the adventures in
space and time of Meg, Charles Wallace, and Calvin O'Keefe (athlete,
student, and one of the most popular boys in high school). They are in
search of Meg's father, a scientist who disappeared while engaged in
secret work for the government on the tesseract problem.

A Wrinkle in Time
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER I see dead people. But then, by God, I do
something about it. Odd Thomas never asked for his special ability.
He’s just an ordinary guy trying to live a quiet life in the small
desert town of Pico Mundo. Yet he feels an obligation to do right by
his otherworldly confidants, and that’s why he’s won hearts on both
sides of the divide between life and death. But when a childhood
friend disappears, Odd discovers something worse than a dead body and
embarks on a heart-stopping battle of will and wits with an enemy of
exceptional cunning. In the hours to come there can be no innocent
bystanders, and every sacrifice can tip the balance between despair
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and hope. You’re
on Odd
an unforgettable journey through a world
of terror and transcendence to wonders beyond imagining. And you can
have no better guide than Odd Thomas.

Coraline
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Jane Hawk—who dazzled readers in The
Silent Corner and The Whispering Room—faces the fight of her life,
against the threat of a lifetime, in this electrifying new thriller by
#1 New York Times bestselling suspense master Dean Koontz. “I could be
dead tomorrow. Or something worse than dead.” Jane Hawk knows she may
be living on borrowed time. But as long as she’s breathing, she’ll
never cease her one-woman war against the terrifying conspiracy that
threatens the freedom—and free will—of millions. Battling the strange
epidemic of murder-suicides that claimed Jane’s husband, and is
escalating across the country, has made the rogue FBI agent a wanted
fugitive, relentlessly hunted not only by the government but by the
secret cabal behind the plot. Deploying every resource their malign
nexus of power and technology commands, Jane’s enemies are determined
to see her dead . . . or make her wish she was. Jane’s ruthless
pursuers can’t stop her from drawing a bead on her prey: a cunning man
with connections in high places, a twisted soul of unspeakable depths
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with an army
of professional
killers on call. Propelled by her
righteous fury and implacable insistence on justice, Jane will make
her way from southern Southern California to the snow-swept slopes of
Lake Tahoe to confront head-on the lethal forces arrayed against her.
But nothing can prepare her for the chilling truth that awaits when
she descends the crooked staircase to the dark and dreadful place
where her long nightmare was born. Don’t miss any of Dean Koontz’s
gripping Jane Hawk thrillers: THE SILENT CORNER • THE WHISPERING ROOM
• THE CROOKED STAIRCASE Praise for The Crooked Staircase “An absorbing
thriller full of fresh touches . . . Writing his unusual heroine,
Koontz keeps the pages alive with attitude as well as action. . . .
For Hawk, who is as fearless as she is beautiful, no obstacle is too
great, especially with the well-being of her hidden-away five-year-old
son on her mind.”—Kirkus Reviews “Spellbinding . . . Beautifully
plotted and written with notable care and flare . . . The Hawk series
. . . is among [Koontz’s] best work.”—Booklist (starred review)
“Unrelenting . . . [Jane] rivets readers’ attention. . . . Michael
Crichton fans and thriller aficionados who appreciate a fierce female
protagonist . . . should be urged to meet Jane Hawk.”—Library Journal
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